
Town of Bakersfield 

Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

June 3, 2019 

 

 

Opened Public Hearing at 7:05 PM. Asked for adjustments to the agenda. Mr. and Ms Tillotson were in 

attendance and asked to be heard relative to their property issues. We added time for them to speak to 

the agenda. Introductions of Planning Commission were made and people in attendance signed in: Ken 

Carter, Gary Foote, Carrie Nelson and Bill Irwin. Requested nay public comment, and there was none. 

Requested action following review of the May minutes. Motion by Ken Carter to accept minutes, 

seconded by Gary Foote and voted on unanimously to accept without any further discussion. 

Mr. and Ms. Tillotson then shared a court decision that recognized their position relative to a dispute 

about their driveway being used by others as a roadway. It appeared official and the Tillotson’s position 

that the driveway was to be considered as such. It also appeared that access to existing homes using it 

as a road would be honored and not affect access to anyone for any purpose. As a member of the 

Bakersfield Fire Department, Chair Bill Irwin said he would share the information with the Fire 

Department because they always are interested in access issues. 

No other business was scheduled, nor came before the Commission. The next meeting was discussed 

and scheduled for its usual date and time on the first Monday, July 1, 2019, at 7:00 PM. With a motion 

and second, the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 PM. 

 

Submitted by William Irwin, Bakersfield Planning Commission Chair 


